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Congratulations 4th Grade REACH Students!

● Our 4th Grade REACH students won 1st place in the annual Law Fair 
Competition.

● This year 91 schools submitted an entry for the competition in grades 3-6.
● This is the first time our students have taken home 1st Place!
● The students will perform their original mock trial case                                       

at the NJ Law Center in New Brunswick in May.
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